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Dear Parent/Carer 

As we progress through Year 11, I would like to thank pupils for their efforts, hard work and 

focus to date and you for your ongoing support which makes such a difference. 

This letter is reminding us about the celebrations that we have for this very special year, 

these being the Leavers’ Ball and the Yearbooks and Hoodies. 

If you would like to purchase a ticket for the Leavers’ Ball or place an order for a Yearbook 

or Hoodie, please find details below.  

Leavers’ Mementos 

To purchase a Yearbook, please visit the shop section of Wisepay. Yearbooks will cost 

£24.00 each. 

Hoodies are to be ordered directly with FIZZ,  the Hoodies are £25.00. When placing your 

order for a hoodie, you will be asked for the colour and size you require, please check your 

selection carefully.  

To order a hoodie, please follow this link: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/  

The order deadline for both items is 12 noon on Friday 24 January. It will not be 

possible to place further orders after this deadline.  

To comply with UK General Data Protection Regulations (UK GDPR), we need to seek 

specific consent for both of these items.  The information that will be shared in the yearbook 

will be as follows: full name and photos from the College. The information that will be 

shared on the hoodie will be as follows: full name.  

We will look to obtain consent directly from the pupils whether they do or do not give 

permission to be included in the yearbook and on the hoodie. If your child chooses not to 

give consent, then their details and photos will not appear. Please note it may not be 

possible to withdraw consent once the yearbook and hoodie have been sent for printing. 

Leavers’ Ball 

If you would like your child to attend the celebration event on Friday 27 June, tickets are 

available in the ticket section of Wisepay for £25.00. Tickets should be purchased by Friday 

13 June.  

 

 

 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/


The evening will begin at 6.30 pm. All transport must arrive via the main gate and will be 

asked to continue round to exit via the Marven Centre exit.  

Some financial support is available for pupils who qualify now, or have qualified in the past 

six years, for free school meals. Please contact Ms Tuckwood, Pupil Premium Coordinator 

(pupilpremium@sawstonvc.org) prior to placing any orders.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Davis 
 
Mr A Davis 
Year 11 Lead 
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